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Dear Mr. / Ms. President, Budapest, 7th January 2011

Re: Official Invitation to the Hajdúszoboszló CMAS Finswimming World Cup

On behalf of the Board of the Hungarian Divers Federation and the Organizing Committee I have the 

pleasure of inviting your Club’s team to participate at the 6th. CMAS Finswimming World Cup in 

Hajdúszoboszló-Hungary from the 4th to the 6th March 2011.

The  information  concerning  the  competition  and  relevant  financial  matters  are  attached  to  this 

communication. You are kindly requested to strictly observe the entry deadlines and forward your 

nominations by the dates indicated.

We look forward to welcoming your team in Hungary.

Yours truly,

Dr. Nyíri Iván
President

Hungarian Divers Federation

H-1134 Budapest, Dózsa Gy u. 53
Phone. / Fax: +36-1-270-0117

Phone: +36-30-645-2821
e-mail: mbsz@buvar.hu
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